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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

COMMISSION ON
HISPANIC AFFAIRS

[Filed May 4, 2022, 10:59 a.m.]

The Washington state commission on hispanic affairs (CHA) is 
scheduled to meet next week for strategic planning on Monday, May 9, 
2022, at 10:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m., at Mi Centro, 1208 South 10th Street, 
Tacoma, WA 98405.

The strategic planning was voted upon by commissioners to meet 
during a time that worked with commissioners' schedules. Please con-
tact Myra Hernandez, operations and special projects manager, with any 
questions at myra.hernandez@cha.wa.gov.
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